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The Advisory Board recommends the first two projects

01 Jun 2011

The Advisory Board recommends that – subject to one amendment – the first two projects (the Jewish cemetery Stockerau and the Jewish
cemetery Deutschkreutz) of the applicant for funding, the Jewish Community Vienna, be submitted to the Board of Trustees on 20 June 2011.
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